NOTICE


Wayne County is accepting applications in the Magistrate Court for a Deputy Court Clerk.  Applicants must be proficient in typing skills and have good public relations skills. Applications are available at the County Administrators Office Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  All applications must be returned to the County Administrators Office no later than November 15, 2024, by 5:00 pm.  Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Run as legal ad:  11/7, 11/14
